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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE BOLIVARIAN REPUBLIC OF VENEZUELA REGARDING THE MEETING OF NATIONAL AUTHORITIES ON TRAFFICKING IN PERSONS
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The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States and wishes to request that it place on the order of business for the next Council meeting the dates of February 7 to 10, 2006, set by the Government of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela for the Meeting of National Authorities on Trafficking in Persons, which will be held on Isla de Margarita, Nueva Esparta.

This is in keeping with the decision made by the Permanent Council to select Venezuela as the venue for the aforementioned meeting, pursuant to the foreign ministers’ mandate concerning the holding of the meeting, as set out in resolution AG/RES. 2118 (XXXV-O/05), “Fighting the Crime of Trafficking in Persons.”

The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela is looking forward to continuing to collaborate with the Chair in this regard.

The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela avails itself of this opportunity to express to the Chair of the Permanent Council the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., November 22, 2005
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